
SPSO decision report

Case: 201805856, A Medical Practice in the Lothian NHS Board area

Sector: Health

Subject: policy / administration

Decision: not upheld, no recommendations

Summary
Mr C complained to us that his GP practice had unreasonably notified the Driver and Vehicle Licensing Agency

(DVLA) that he had alcohol issues. We found that the practice had previously discussed this matter with Mr C and

that it had been reasonable for them to contact the DVLA regarding their concerns about Mr C's health and

alcohol intake. We did not uphold Mr C's complaint.
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